
 
 

 
Mudzini continues to provide water for the Kikambala community. The 
fish project is succeeding with not only tilapia being bred but larger 
catfish. The farm is as productive as can be with an increase in cows, 
chickens and turkeys. 
The school project is commencing with the land being cleared in 
January and the boundary walls being constructed. Work was post-
poned for a while because of the Parliamentary elections. Thankfully 
they went peacefully and although there is no President yet, the Ken-
yans are hopeful of having one soon. 
 

Cariad Kenya is so grateful for all supporters in churches, schools, 
various groups and individuals. Your continued interest is invaluable.  

 
  
Here are just some schools to mention. They are     
Glan Usk Primary School, Newport and Risca 
Community Comprehensive School, Caerphil-
ly. They have recently completed fund raising 

events for Mudzini. 
Also, special thanks go to the choir of 
Bensham Manor School, Surrey who braved 
the cold December weather to raise money 
carol singing for the 
girls. 

 
Three of the little ones saying, “Look how we 
have grown. We are in the office. We plan to 
go to school next year.” 
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NEW BIRTH –TWINS 

OTHER NEWS 

CHILDREN’S HELP 



 

Zawadi is now a form one student at Our Lady of 
Assumption Tawa Girls School in Makueni County. 
Zawadi loves her school and was very optimistic 
that this school would help her achieve her 

dreams.    

Gift and Riziki Big have joined 
new schools in Kibwezi and  
Kirinyaga respectively. 

One of the oldest girls, Purity, 
has left Mudzini to live with her 

brother and his family. Mudzini still 
meets the cost of Purity;s hair-
dressing training as she makes her 
transition from Mudzini into society. 

                                 

We thank God for the development of all these girls . Thank you for  
helping to educate these children and young people. 

 

We are so pleased that Anthony’s 
health is better.  
 
We congratulate George as he  
married Mary in Nairobi in January. 
 
Alice is busy using her legal skills in 
court fighting for the rights of children. 
 
There are two new employees in 
Elizabeth, another house mother, 
and Rose as the driver. 
 
We are so grateful to Catherine who 
continues supplying us with her enthusiastic up-
dates and information. 
 

Thank you so much for the role you play in supporting Mudzini; 
in giving, praying, loving, encouraging, advising, knitting and for 
just being there. Thanks to you for enabling us to come this far. 

We say in unison, ‘ASANTENI SANA.’ 
 
 
Before Christmas, twin girls (see front page) 
were rescued by Mudzini staff when they were 
only two weeks old. Their mother died in child-

birth and Emily and Angel 
were going to be victims of 
trafficking. 
 
Rehemah Small is now 
walking. When she arrived 

last year, she was only eleven days old 
and was a tiny and delicate child. Now she 
is sturdy and able to stand up for herself.   
 

Rose, Somoi and Joy are making significant progress in their 
speech development. The three are barely two years old. (See 
page 4) 
 

The staff at Mudzini must be commended for their continued  
devotion to these children and all the girls at the home. 

     
Riziki Small and Sharon graduated from Kin-
dergarten to primary school. There was an actu-
al graduation with gowns and gifts. 
The children felt very important. 
Riziki  obtained 667 marks and 
Sharon 684 out of 700. Well done! 
 
Mapenzi has been for a third oper-
ation. She needed surgery on her 
tongue which was still attached to her mouth. We 
are so happy that this little girl, who has been 
through so much in her short life, is making pro-
gress. 
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